
 
 
 
 
 
July 18, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 683 
Re:  Gate Reservations 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This announcement is to advise you of new lanes requiring Gate Reservations. The Union 
Pacific Railroad has recently announced the next lanes to be covered in the continued 
expansion of their Gate Reservation System. Beginning on August 2, 2005, the following 
Pacer Stacktrain lanes will be added to system:  
 
Chicago - Canal Street Ramp to: 
 El Paso 
 Hermosillo 
 
Portland - Albina Ramp to: 
 Chicago Local (Global 1) 
 Chicago Rochelle (Global 3) 
 Chicago Interchange to CSX 
 Kansas City 
 St Louis 
 Omaha 
 Memphis Local 
 Memphis Interchange to CSX 
  
 Houston 
 Seattle 
 
Seattle Ramp to: 
 Chicago Local (Global 1) 
 Chicago Rochelle (Global 3) 
 Chicago interchange to CSX 
 Kansas City 
 St Louis 
 Omaha 
 Memphis Local 
 Memphis Interchange to CSX 
 Dallas 
 Houston 
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All Domestic and International shipments will require a reservation in order to be 
allowed in the gate at the UPRR ramp. 
 
If you have any questions you may contact the Gate Reservations Team at: 
Toll Free 1-800-715-5046 
 
Or e-mail - gaterez@pacerstack.com 
  
We appreciate your business. 
 
 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
 


